
 

 

 

 

DRAFT MEMORANDUM 
 

 

May 12, 2017 

 

BY REGISTERED MAIL 

 

To:  Jennifer Warner, Archives Technician 

Lyndon Baines Johnson Library 

 

From:  Irene Marr, Senior Analyst 

ARRB 

 

CC:  Kim Herd, Senior Attorney 

ARRB 

 

Subject: Transfer of  Documents with LBJ Library Donor Restrictions 

 

As I mentioned in our phone conversation today, enclosed please find 14 Warren Commission-era 

records that are listed as having NLJ donor-restricted material.  I suspect these records have already 

been opened and will have corresponding RIFs for the Johnson Library copies.  Please verify the 

status of these records so that we can determine whether they require additional third agency referrals. 

 As we would like to have these records completed by our next Board meeting on April 13, we 

request your reply on or before April 9, if possible.  The information you provided on the last set of 

Warren Commission records was very helpful.  

 

The RIFs for the records are as follows: 

 

179-30003-10213  179-30003-10245 

179-30003-10214  179-30003-10247 

179-30003-10215  179-30003-10249 

179-30003-10216  179-30003-10251  

179-30003-10237  179-30003-10252 

179-30003-10241  179-30003-10262 

179-30003-10243  179-30003-10280 

 

Once again, we appreciate your assistance. 
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